ANNOUNCEMENT SHEET

September 9, 2011

16th School Day

 Driver’s Ed exemption classes will begin on Tues. Sept.13th thru Thurs. Sept. 15th from 3:15 until 4:45 in the Pisgah cafeteria. Students interested can sign up in guidance.

Today is the last day for regular registration for the October 1st administration of the SAT.  The late registration period is September 10 through September 21 but there is a late fee of $26.00 in addition to the regular fee of $49.00. Come to the Counseling Center if you need further information or registration materials.  You may also register online at www.collegeboard.com.
Information regarding the Morehead-Cain Scholarship, a four-year merit scholarship to the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill, is available in the counseling center.  See Mr. Blackburn as soon as possible as the deadline for the completed application to be at UNC-CH is October 3, 2011.
 Seniors interested in studying engineering at AUBURN UNIVERSITY and in a career in the pulp and paper industry should talk with his/her counselor about a scholarship opportunity!
Seniors who have demonstrated excellence in the areas of SCIENCE, MUSIC, or SERVICE and who are interested in learning more about BEREA COLLEGE, should come by the counseling center for information about a scholarship opportunity!
Any FFA member with livestock knowledge that wants to spend Saturday, Sept. 17th at the Mountain State Fair needs to go by and see Mrs. Harvey sometime this week.
Mr. Godfrey’s 4th block Pulp & Paper will report to C7 today.
TEACHERS:
Substitute Teacher Training has been changed to Tuesday- September 13th. Time and place are the same – 8:30-2:30 Hazelwood Conference Center.
Faculty Chorus will begin rehearsals for R.O.T.C. Inspection on Wednesday, September 14th at 3:10 in the Chorus trailer.  All faculty members are invited to participate. 
CAFETERIA:  Sept.6 – Sept. 9 

1st Lunch 
Hanson and Fountain
2nd Lunch
Turner and Michael
3rd Lunch
McDaniel and Geouge
